From:

Sent: Thursday 17 October 2024 20:12

To: Longford Local Area Plan

Subject: EXTERNAL - Draft Longford Town Local Area Plan

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir / Madam

We, Laura Toolan & Piotr Jarocki, residents of No. Battery Court wish to object to the proposed plans for development of land in and around Battery Court estate.

Our main concern is that by opening up our quiet estate to the public via this proposed cycle/pathway access from the Barracks will generate not only congestion but will put at risk the welfare and safety of the many children & all other residents of our estate. These proposed plans for housing development in Battery Court and in the surrounding fields around our estate will cause major congestion and hazardous conditions to a well established estate with a great sense community.

Together with the Residents committee, all families on the estate contribute greatly to provide a safe & peaceful environment for our kids. We are fortunate to live in such a close proximity to the town and have such a quiet estate. Please do not destroy this and push families to move outside of the town.

With respect we request that you reconsider your plans and seek an alternative location for the cycle / pathway and housing development plans.

Kind regards,

Laura Toolan & Piotr Jarocki
Battery Court